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Emerging from Birchfield Grove onto Rye Road is extremely hazardous at certain times of the day with traffic
exceeding the speed limit. It is equally as hazardous to our health from exposure to exhaust fumes when the
traffic is stationary, from beyond Birchfield Grove to the crossroad traffic lights, when we are walking to the
village. I cannot believe the council condone adding further traffic to this already problem road.
Will a new sewage treatment plant be built before the houses to accommodate the ever expanding village needs.
Water pressure is frequently very poor at the moment are South East water aware of the mounting pressures for
supplies.
There are a number of queries which arise to allow this application to go ahead, eg why a non disclosure
agreement prior so that it could not be discussed with voters
The land is an area of outstanding natural beauty do Tunbridge Well Council want to be responsible for
destroying England’s Green and Pleasant land.
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